PRAYER GUIDE FOR THE WEEK OF MARCH 28th:

Campaign Prayer: We thank you, Almighty God, for we know that all we have comes from you. We pray for your blessing and guidance as we seek to glorify and serve you. Guide us to be good stewards of all that you have entrusted to our care. In the name of our Savior, Jesus Christ, we pray. Amen.

This week's scripture:

"Teach a child how he should live, and he will remember it all his life." Proverbs 22:6

Please pray each day for the ministries in the room listed for that day. Pray for the teachers/leaders that they will be led and encouraged by the Holy Spirit.

Monday: Nursery, Room A-2 Infants through 3 year-olds are lovingly cared for here while their parents attend worship services or meetings. Ashley Sim and Sandra Sorth are our caregivers. An average of six children are cared for during worship hours on Sunday and three during Wednesday evening programs.

Tuesday: Pre-K, Room A-4 Nine children, ages 3-5, are enrolled for Sunday school. Nancy Williams and Polly Banks are their teachers. The Wednesday night program for ten children is led by Ali Herring.

Wednesday: Kindergarten-First Grade, Room A-1 Four children are enrolled for Sunday school. Lisa Crittenden and Kim Fuller are their teachers. Mark Blauser leads the Wednesday evening program.

Thursday: Second-Third Grade, Room A-3 Debbie and Larry Leiker teach an average of three children on Sunday mornings. An average of four children attend the Wednesday evening program led by Kelly Herring and Sandy Denis.

Friday: Fourth-Fifth Grade, Room A-5 An average of ten children attend Sunday school. Mark and Charmaine Blauser are their teachers. Cherrylynn Slechta and Dena Smith lead the Wednesday evening program with an average of ten children in attendance.

Saturday: Middle School, Room D-2 Ryan and Marjeanne Grant teach an average of eight 6th to 8th graders on Sunday mornings. Wednesday evening programs are led by Michael Gutzmer, Brandon and Deidra Merritt and Chad and Pam Ditsch. An average of twelve middle school youth attend on Wednesday evenings.

Also, on Thursdays from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. home-schooled children, ages five to twelve, meet in these rooms with their Classical Conversation organization's teachers. Thus, our facilities enable us to reach out to the community.

Your gift to the general fund will support the people and programs using these rooms. Your gift to debt reduction will help to pay the costs of their construction.